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(above) On Port Republic Road looking uphill 
towards Devon Lane

(above) On Port Republic Road looking 
downhill towards Forest Hills Road and I-81



(above) From Sully Drive/Village Lane looking 
at subject site

(above) From site looking towards 
townhomes on Village Lane













SUP Required Development Plan

• ZO requires SUPs for multifamily in B-2 to 
include Development Plans.

• Development Plans shall be used as a basis for 
subdivision and engineered comprehensive 
site plan approval.



Proffers

1. Design Standards 

– location of building, number of stories, off-street 
parking at 1.35 per dwelling unit), tree plantings 
along the rear, and sidewalks/crosswalks

2. Maximum Density 

– tied to traffic generation

3. Transportation Improvements

– Includes reference to Street Improvement 
Agreement











Recommendation

Staff and Planning Commission 
recommends (3-4) approval of the 
rezoning.

Staff and Planning Commission (5-2) 
recommends approval of the SUP with the 
following condition:

- The number of dwelling units shall be 
limited to 119 with no more than 440 
bedrooms


